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Principal's Message

Hello Milford Families,

This is Seth Buford, Principal of
Milford High School with our
last quarterly newsletter for the
2022-23 school year. As we wrap
up this school year, we would
like to congratulate all of our
students for their successes this
year. We ended this spring with
an amazing concert and art
show. Our student athletes had
a phenomenal spring season,
many earning winning records
and a trip to the state
tournament. We would like to
congratulate our seniors on
closing out a wonderful senior
week full of activities which
culminated with an amazing
graduation. We wish them all
the best on their next
adventures. Final grades will be
released on home access and
final report cards will be mailed
home on June 20th.

Counseling Corner
The Counselors are working
hard to wrap up grades for the
2023 School Year! Report Cards
will be made available in Home
Access the week of June 20th
and can be expected in the mail
the following week. There is still
room in summer school for any
student who would like to
recover a failed course. Please
check the Milford High School
website or call the front office
for information on how to enroall
in summer school.
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Upcoming Dates
to note:

6/20- Report cards available in Home Access
6/26- Summer school begins

8/7- Football begins

8/9- Post-secondary planning night 6 pm
8/9- Schedule release night 5-7 pm

8/15- All other fall sports begin
8/29-Transition Day (grades K, 1, 6, 9)
8/30- First day of school for ALL students.
9/1- Open for staff only, no students

9/4- School Closed for Labor Day

10/13- State wide PD day, no students
11/6-PD day, no students

2023-24 Counselor Assignments
(by last name)_

Mrs. Crockett A-D
Mrs.Davis E -K
Ms. Llewellyn L-P
Mrs. Showell Q -Z
Mrs. Lynch Career Counselor
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Principal's Message continued...

As we bring this year to a close, we are already planning for the 2023-24 school year.
Mark those calendars for August 9th. Milford High School will host our schedule release
night and a post-secondary planning night for all 2023 seniors. Please stay tuned to the
school website and district social media for more information this summer. In just a
few short weeks we will be back in class. Until then, be safe and have a great summer
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Counseling Corner continued...

Next year we will have new school counselor assignments based alphabetically by last
name. Students with last names A-D will have Mrs. Jordan Crockett, E-K will be with
Mrs. JaKiya Davis, L- P will be assigned to Ms. Jennifer Llewellyn, and last names Q-Z
will be with Mrs. Lakeria Showell. Mrs. Kate Lynch will continue her work with Career
Counseling. Please feel free to reach out to your students school counselor if you have
any questions or concerns regarding the 2023-2024 school year.

Important Dates for the Student Services office:

Tuesday June 20th - Report Cards will be available in Home Access

Monday June 26th - First Day of Summer School

August 9th - MHS Schedule Release Night for all Grades 9-12

August 9th — Post Secondary Planning Night — Rising 12th Grade Students Only

Have questions about the college application process? Not sure what type of program
is right for you? Attend our 12th Grade Post-Secondary Planning Night on August 9th to
hear from a variety of different College Admissions Representatives, Military Recruiters,
Trade and Tech School Programs, FAFSA Experts and more. Keep your eye out for
additional information via Talking Points and the districts Social Media outlets. Register
to attend by clicking the link below. https://forms.gle/h8 G6CWgxhx1L1pAL7

Summer School Info

Did you miss our summer school announcements?
No Fear-- here is the info!

Start date: June 26, 2023

Time: 8 am to 1 pm daily, Monday to Thursday weekly

To get further information, please call the front office and ask to speak to Administration
regarding summer school.

Transportation is provided as long as you signed up by June 1, but there may still be a
stop near you! Bus drivers will contact families about stops and times the week of June
19-23.

Have a wonderful, relaxing and fun summer!
Be safe out there and we will see you in August!
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